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March 17, 2014 
 
Dear Puget Sound Limited Club, 
 
During these challenging times, 'thank you' seems somewhat inadequate 
as a response to your donation of $250.00, check number 1091, dated 
2/2/2014.   Now more than ever each thoughtful gift is a reflection of the 
extent to which our community is willing to help support those who have 
experienced-the trauma of domestic violence. 
 
Since the founding of this agency in 1976, community members like you 
have joined with us to offer support, encouragement and hope to those 
less fortunate.  Donations have allowed us to serve more and more adults 
and children through emergency shelter, transitional housing, legal 
advocacy and individualized personal advocacy.   In addition, they have 
allowed us to increase our domestic violence prevention activities through 
more support groups throughout the community, cooperation and training 
within law enforcement, dating violence prevention training with our 
schools, and outreach and collaboration with other agencies which serve 
those in need.  Our clients are truly blessed to live in such a responsive 
and understanding community. 
 
We truly 'thank you' for your donation.  Your generosity does make a 
difference in the lives of many of your neighbors. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Debra A. Bordsen 
Development Director 
On behalf of DVS Clients, Staff and Board of Directors 
 
Pursuant to RCW 19.09, Domestic Violence Services of Snohomish County is registered as a charitable 
not-for-profit corporation with the Secretary of State, State of Washington.  Your donation is tax-
deductible to the extent allowed by law. Our Federal Tax 10 Number is 91-0982722.  You 
Received no goods or services for your donation. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dedicated to ending domestic abuse by providing a wide range of services for victims and by facilitating social change. 

http://www.dvs-snoco.org/

